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 After the 10 a.m. Mass on  Sat  and  
after  the  10 a.m. Mass on  the Thurs 
before  the First Friday 

St John the Baptist 
Mon - Sat :10.00 am, 6.00 pm (V),   
Sundays:  10.00 am., 12.00 pm 
St Gabriel's: Sat (Vigil) 5.00pm 
Sunday 10.30 am and 6.00 pm 
St Anthony’s: Sat 5.30 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday 10.00 am, 11.30 am 

Parish Office         833 4606  

Fr. John Callanan S.J. 087 2296894              
Parish Centre:        805 3033 

On the 2nd  Saturday of each month at 
12 noon.

Parish of Saint John the Baptist 
 

LENTEN 

REFLECTIONS 

Theme: From Penny Catechism to the 

Catechism of the Catholic Church. 

Speaker: Fr. Terence Crotty, O.P., 

of St. Saviour's Priory, Dominick St. 

Monday, 20th March. 

“Vatican II: what 

good did it bring?” 

All talks will be given at 7.30pm 

MASSES 

Website www.stjohnsclontarf.ie 

Email clontarfstjohns@gmail.com 

CONFESSIONS 

BAPTISMS 

CONTACTS 

Saturday: 
 6.00 pm  John Walsh (Anniv) 
Sunday:  
10.00 am John Fitzgerald (Anniv) 
12.00 pm Dick Bourke and Mary Mullally  
Also Anne Greene (Anniv) 
Monday: 
Andy Walsh (Rec Dec) 
Tuesday 
Donors Intentions 
Wednesday: 
Special Intention 
Thursday 
Special Intention 
Friday:  
Michael Delaney (Rec Dec) 
Saturday: 
Paddy Connor (Rec Dec) 

Mass Intentions 

First and Second Sunday Mass 
Collection, 11/12 March 
The first collection for the priests of the 
Diocese last weekend was €555 and the 
second collection for SHARE came to 
€260. Many thanks for your continued 
contribution to both collections. This does 
not include contributions through the Tap 
and Go Machine or the Donate button on 
the Parish Website, for which we are 
equally grateful. 

    Fr John O’Brien, Moderator 

St John’s, St Gabriel's  St Anthony's 

               083 0068411 

Ardscoil Rís - Calling all Past Pupils 
We are having a mass to celebrate the 50th anniversary of the 
founding of the school in 1972 on Sunday March 26th 3pm in 
St.Vincent de Paul church Marino. 
Past pupil Bishop Fintan Gavin will be the main celebrant. 
Following the mass you are invited to join us for refreshments and 
sale of our commemorative 50th book in the school sports hall. All 
details on our school website. 

‘Are you a good 
listener? 

SeniorLine, Ireland’s national telephone service 
for older people is inviting women and men 
aged 55+ to train as volunteers for our 
service.  If interested, please contact 087-
7450721 

10TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE ELECTION OF POPE FRANCIS  
 
“Today I offer my prayerful good wishes to Pope Francis as he 
celebrates the 10th Anniversary of his election as Pope. I thank God 
for his ministry which, building on that of his predecessors, brings 
us face to face with the promise, hope, and challenge of following 
Christ.” The full text of Archbishop Farrell’s message marking the 
10th anniversary of Pope Francis’s election can be read here: https://
dublindiocese.ie/pope-francis-anniversary/. 

https://dublindiocese.ie/pope-francis-anniversary/
https://dublindiocese.ie/pope-francis-anniversary/

